

Milford Fair 2019

By all accounts the 2019 fair was one for the record books. Perfect weather, increased attendance and plentiful exhibits brought smiles all around.

Congratulations to the Fair Board, the Recreation Committee and all the volunteers who gave of their time to create a lively, memorable event.



The 2019 Murray Clapp Memorial Citizenship Award Recipients

Glendon Walker, Leona Head and Joyce Minaker presented awards at the Milford Fair to this year's recipients Mendy Berkson, Brad Leavitt, and Cheryl & Kevin Wanamaker.

(Absent: recipients Janet Keough & Donna Faye Salt)





This year's fair supported the Back The Build campaign for the new hospital in Picton. The fair was opened by Prince Edward County Memorial Hospital Foundation Chair, Barbara McConnell

The South Marysburgh Mirror

September 2019 Volume 33 Number 8

Published monthly by Steve Ferguson, 3032 County Road 10, PO Box 64, Milford, ON K0K 2P0

T: 613.827.7174 E: themirror@kos.net W: www.southmarysburghmirror.com

ISSN Number 1181-6333 (Print Edition) ISSN Number 2292-5708 (Online Edition)

The South Marysburgh Mirror gratefully acknowledges the support of the South Marysburgh Recreation Committee, Miller Property Services Ltd., the South Marysburgh Fair Board, the South Bay U.C.W., the Milford Friendship Circle and St. Philips A.C.W.